
November 12, 2020 

CALL TO ORDER AND ESTABLISHMENT OF QUORUM 

A Special Meeting of the Redmond City Council was called to order 
by Mayor Birney at 7:00 p.m. Council members present and 
establishing a quorum were: Anderson, Carson, Fields, Forsythe, 
Khan, Kritzer and Padhye. 

The purpose of the special meeting was to review the 2021-2022 
Biennial Budget. Mayor Birney stated that Councilmember Kritzer 
will be chairing the 2021-2022 Biennial Budget review. 
Councilmember Kritzer overviewed the process for the discussion 
this evening. 

1. 2021-2022 Biennial Budget Review 

Mr. Darrell Lowe, Chief of Police and Mr. Todd Short, Acting Deputy 
Fire Chief, provided a report to the Members of the Council on the 
Safe and Resilient priority. 

City staff responded to Councilmember inquiries on the process and 
general discussion ensued regarding the budget offers. 

(recess 9:18 p.m., reconvene 9:27 p.m.) 

The issues matrix was discussed. 

The public was reminded of the upcoming business meeting on 
Tuesday. 

ADJOURNMENT 

There being no further business to come before the Council the 
special meeting adjourned at 11:05 p.m. 
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Minutes Approved: December 1, 2020 
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